
FM441 – Revised FS #58 Project Description 

Funding under this Agreement will be used for the acquisition of commercial office buildings, located at 

1829, 1831, 1833, 1835, 1837 and 1839 Banks Road, Margate, Florida 33063, for use as office

space for Fire Department administrative offices, Logistic Supply and EMS offices, and a Training/EOC 

Training room.  Funding will also be used for the demolition and reconstruction of Fire Station # 58, 

located at 600 Rock Island Road, Margate, Florida 33063.  The work at Fire Station #58 includes design 

and related services; permitting; demolition of the existing structure on that property (inclusive of 

any abatement/cleanup required by law in conjunction with that demolition); and construction 

(including site work), to replace Fire Station #58.  The new fire station will include 2 bays, kitchen/

dining/day room, living quarters, restrooms, gym, offices, and ancillary areas for storage.   The project 

includes the purchase of temporary facilities (e.g. canopies to cover Fire Engine/Rescue Vehicle and 

Storage Containers for Fire Rescue Supplies/Equipment) to protect equipment during the construction 

phase, and which may remain in place post-construction.  The total project costs are estimated at 

$6,118,000.  The Grantee will expend $5,118,000 in local funds. 


